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Category: citizen
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Division: Water
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Questions Comments:

I am concerned that on the state level developers have over the years been given approved permits to
build/ develope subdivisions in the city of Ward, Arkansas. Often engineered by a state representative of
Cabot, and epproved over and over again by our current mayor. Although we are now finally building a
new plant because they are currently out of compliance this type of laxed monitoring has contributed to
solids contaminating local waters and due to continued laxed monitoring put our population over the
poverty to population ratio and we no longer qualify for grants. Do you know the rates doubled more
than once in a year? Did you know my water and sewage bill is more than my electricity? I'm
concerned no one has been held accountable for this injustice.
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